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Executive Committee Minutes  
March 17, 2014  

Noon—1:30 p.m.  

Present: Feinstein, Frazier, Dukes, Heiden, Kimbarow, Nance, Ng, 
Peter, Von Till, Lessow-Hurley, Ayala, Kaufman, Qayoumi, Gleixner 

Absent: Bibb 

1.  The Associate Vice Chair announced that she did not have a hard copy consent calendar 
as there was only one person to remove from a committee.  Akshat Gupta was removed as 
a Graduate Student from the Graduate Studies and Research Committee.  The Committee 
voted and approved the removal (13-0-0). 

2.  The Executive Committee Minutes of March 3, 2014 were approved as amended by VP 
Nance (11-0-2). 

3.  The Executive Committee discussed the Senate Calendar for 2014-2015.  The President 
has scheduled his welcome back address for August 25, 2014 at noon, and this conflicts 
with the Executive Committee meeting also scheduled for August 25, 2014.  The committee 
discussed the fact that August 25, 2014 is the first day of classes and this would be a very 
difficult day for both faculty and staff to be able to attend the welcome back address.  The 
committee considered alternatives and a motion was made to approve the calendar as is 
with a recommendation to the President to consider moving his welcome back address to 
another day. The motion was seconded. The committee voted and the motion was 
approved unanimously (13-0-0). 

4. General Updates: 
a.  Campus Climate Task Force:  

There is a task force meeting on Thursday and they are asking for suggestions.  

b. Diversity Commission: 
The Diversity Master Plan updates will be discussed at the first meeting of the State 
Assembly Select Committee on Diversity on March 21st  in Morris Daily Auditorium. 

c.  Student Concerns: 
The Executive Committee discussed concerns brought to both the AS President and 
Chair of the Senate that the only voices of radical students are being heard with regard 
to diversity on campus. These radical students do not represent the views of all African-
American and other minority students on campus.   

Associated Students is also concerned that the CSU Statewide Task Force and the 
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k.  VP of Student Affairs Update: 
VP Nance received a request from the Senate Office for a report on the number of  

  Exceptional Admissions to the University.  This report is required every March in 
accordance with university policy S87-10.  VP Nance suggested delaying the report until 
next semester, because he did not believe his staff had been asked to provide this  
information in the past and they would need time to research it.  However, the Senate 
Administrator, Eva Joice, commented that AVP Wiley and Deanna Gonzalez had  
contacted her and scheduled a presentation to the Senate at 4 p.m. on April 14, 2014. 

5. The meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 

The minutes were taken and transcribed by the Senate Administrator, Eva Joice, on March 20, 
2014. The minutes were approved by the Executive Committee on April 21, 2014. 
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